THE SENIORS COALITION

Working for a Responsible America
January 31, 2008

The Honorable Max Baucus
Attention: Mr. Andrew Person
Staff Assistant

511 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20510-2602

Re: 2008 Stimulus Package

Dear Senator Baucus:

On behalf of our more than 4.5 million members, we wish to express our sincerest
appreciation again for your leadership and commitment in providing for and not leaving
behind our most vulnerable seniors. Thankfully, your experience and wisdom has
addressed the needs of more than 20 million seniors across this country who will utilize
their rebates most productively.

Once again your leadership in the United States Senate has proven to be most valuable in
many ways, and a vote for seniors across this great nation. You are indeed a man of
character and integrity reflecting upon a generation not to be forgotten.

Thank you again, and please remember our organization will always be there to help your
efforts and initiatives put forth in protecting seniors across America. If you have any
questions and or concerns, please do not hesitate in contacting us at any time.

With kind regard, I am

Sincerely,

\;émd, %wdma) E/g&gm

Flora “Grandma” Green ~
National Spokesperson

Washington D.C. Metro Office: 4401 Fair Lakes Court, Suite 210 » Fairfax, Virginia 22033
Phone (703) 631-4211 = Fax (703) 631-4283 * E-mail: tsc@senior.org




